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Dear Year 11 Parents and Carers, 
 
YEAR 11 CELEBRATION EVENTS  
 
As part of the celebrations planned to mark the end of the examinations, and the end of this  
year group’s time together in the 11-16 school at Trinity, I am writing to confirm that the 
booking has now been finalised for the Year 11 Prom at The Garden at Eden, Crosby on 
Eden on Wednesday 26 June 2024 7.00 – 10.30pm. 
 
The price of a ticket will be £30.00. The price includes a hot buffet and a disco. The evening 
is a strictly no alcohol/smoking/vaping event for students, and parents will be contacted and 
asked to collect anyone who does not abide by this or misbehaves on the night.  There is a 
bar where non-alcoholic drinks are able to be purchased. Please note that transport is not 
provided. We hope that this provides the opportunity for parents/carers to come along and 
take photographs at the start of the event. 
 
The Prom is open to all Year 11 students who remain with us (attending well) until the end 
of the examination period, provided their conduct in school is such that year group staff can 
confirm to me that they do not pose a risk to the good order of the evening. We reserve the 
right to refund any monies paid and withdraw the offer of a place if it is felt this is not the 
case. Our aim is to make sure that the Prom is a lovely and memorable evening for all, and 
we really do hope that all students who wish to come will be able to do so. Trinity School is 
not responsible for any monies spent on items related to the Prom should it not go ahead, or 
your child is not allowed to attend.  
 
If your child would like to come to the Prom, you can give your consent by paying on 
iPayimpact, our preferred method of payment. We consider payment is the same as giving 
your consent for this event. If your child has any special dietary requirements, please let us 
know by clicking on the link Dietary requirements form. This includes allergies or being a 
vegetarian/vegan. There is no need to complete the form if there are no specific 
requirements. The dietary requirements form needs to be completed and the full amount 
needs to be paid by Monday 3rd June. If your family is struggling financially, please let us 
know. 
 
It should be a brilliant evening, and we look forward to your child being part of it. 
 
We have also planned two other events to celebrate the end of your child’s final year in lower 
school. On Friday 3rd May Year 11 will join in an event at the Cathedral, where we will 
celebrate their time as part of the Trinity family and award prizes. This takes place during the 
school day but parents are welcome to come along if they wish. We also have a traditional 
Leavers’ Day morning on Monday 24 June, where we say goodbye in a more informal way, 
take photos, share memories and have lots of fun.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr David Samson 
Headteacher 
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